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Dear Jim;

Enclosed are coples of Burt Slemmons letter comments and questions dated
November 25, 1979, and questions from Jim Davis (COMG) dated October 4, 1979,
In my opinion both sets of questions will help derive the maximum amount of
inforwation needed to complete our San Onofre review, The questions by
Slenmons reflect most of the concerns of the NRC staff, s they were discussed
with him in earlier information exchanges and meetings,

Sinceraly,
ned by

A. T, Cardone, Geologist

Geology and Seismology Section
Geosciences Branch

Division of Systems Safety

Enclosure:
As stated

Jackson
. Reiter
. Morris
. Cardone
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